
Rochester  Police  dispatched
to  recycling  center  after
employee finds deceased baby
“On  Thursday  morning  at  approximately  10:40  AM,  Rochester
dispatch received a 911 call from the Harvey Waste recycling
facility on Cranberry Highway in Rochester.

The caller reported that employees had found what appeared to
be the body of a human baby in the recycling products. All
processing  was  stopped,  and  the  Rochester  Police  began
investigating.

Currently,  no  further  information  is  available  as  the
Rochester Police, State Police, and the Medical Examiner’s
Office continue investigating.”-Rochester Police Department.

In May, a deceased baby was found in the same facility. You
can read that story here.
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